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21st May 2021
A Morning with Margaret van Keppel
Monday 14th June 2021 at 10:30am

At FASS premises

165 Great Eastern Highway, Belmont
You are cordially invited to hear a talk given by Margaret van Keppel on Monday, 14th June 2021 commencing at 10.30am.  She will speak about her work during the 1980’s and update us all on the course her life has taken since then.  The talk will take place at the premises of the Forced Adoption Support Service and FASS have kindly said they will provide a luncheon for attendees.  Places are limited.  
Margaret was the research officer at the time of the seminal work by Robin Winkler and herself into the previously unresearched area of the long-term adjustment of mothers who had been separated from their children by adoption.  Many mothers who participated in that study were also foundation members of ARMS so we are pleased to be able to host this talk.  Margaret offered to speak with ARMS and we really appreciate her offer to give us her time in this way.
Margaret’s work took place at a time when the natural mothers of adopted children had only just started to find a voice.  ARMS organisations were formed in many states of Australia; members worked very hard towards changes to the law so that all parties to adoption would be given fair and equitable access to information.  At that time only the adoptive parents were able to access the name of the natural mother which was clearly stated on the Order of Adoption.  Neither adopted adults nor their natural families were able to access this information so adoptees were entirely dependent on the whim of the adoptive parents if they wished to discover more about their origins.  
Times have changed.  Identifying information is now available to adults separated by adoption thanks to the work of many early ARMS activists.  Apologies have also been offered at the federal level and in many states of Australia for past practices.  It must be acknowledged that Western Australia was the first state to apologise which just goes to show that we may be isolated but we do get things done. 
Looking forward to hearing from you, Lynne.

Please RSVP by Wednesday 9th June 2021 to secure a place
ARMS via email at support@armswa.org.au
ARMS 0468 444 995
Forced Adoptions Support Services
165 Great Eastern Highway, Belmont, 6104
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